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Minutes 

 

August 16, 2022 
 
President’s Advisory Team Members in attendance via Zoom: 
 
Carolyn Lepre, President 
Humberto Aristizabal, Associate Vice President of Institutional Equity and Title IX Coordinator 
Joe Benyish, Chair, Staff Senate 
Eric Berkheimer, Associate Vice President of Facilities and Capital Management 
Jason Curtin, Vice President, Advancement and External Affairs 
Gerard DiBartolo, Director, Athletics and Campus Recreation 
Lawanda Dockins-Mills, Interim Assistant Vice President of Student Affairs 
Susan Eagle, Associate Vice President of Marketing and Communications 
Kelly Fiala, Dean, College of Health and Human Services 
Dane Foust, Vice President, Student Affairs 
Clifton Griffin, Dean, Graduate Studies and Research 
Laurie Henry, Dean, Seidel School of Education  
Allen Koehler,  

Lisa Lepore, Associate Vice President for Human Resources 
Jennifer Martin, President, Faculty Senate 
Andrew Martino, Dean, Clarke Honors College 
Eli Modlin, Chief of Staff  
Karen Olmstead, Provost and Senior Vice President of Academic Affairs 
Kara Owens, Associate Vice President for Planning and Assessment 
Maarten Pereboom, Dean, Fulton School of Liberal Arts 
Valerie Randall-Lee, Assistant Vice President of Student Affairs/Dean of Students 
Jason Rhodes, Director, 
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created on the Executive Staff level and to get your feedback.  She noted she 
hopes many ideas are brought forth.  

o She stated that she is looking forward to scheduled one-on-one meetings in the 
coming weeks.  

o Today is the “All Staff Lunch”  – please encourage your staff to come out.  It’s a 
great opportunity to reconnect with each other and celebrate that we are about to 
embark on another successful year. 

o She stated that her first impression of SU was the overwhelming kindness and 
offers of help she received in her first weeks here.  That kindness provides a 
sense of comfort, and hopefully this translates and contributes to the overall 
general atmosphere, creating a place where parents 
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g. As this policy is implemented this semester, suggestions and feedback are 
valued and welcomed, and improvements can be made.  Challenges are 
inevitable, and changes will be evaluated in an effort to balance safety and 
ease of access. This forum is a 


